
FORT BEND COUNTY 

PEPSICO - DIESEL EMMISSIONS REDUCTION ACT - GRANT 

FY 2024 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

The Diesel Emissions Reduction Act (DERA) - Grant is a national program that funds grants and 
rebates that protect human and health and improve air quality by reducing harmful emissions from diesel 
engines. DERA - funded projects may address emissions reduction through the provision of services 
directly to individuals and/or communities and by improving the effectiveness and efficiency of pollution 
reduction. 

A public meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 19, 2023, at 1:00 p.m., at the Fort Bend County

Commissioners Court on the second floor of 401 Jackson Street in Richmond, Texas, to receive 

comments from the public regarding the County's application on behalf of PEPSICO, Inc. 

Visit the News section of the County's website at www.fortbendcountytx.gov for a summary of the 
proposed budget allocation. For more information, contact Samantha Gulley, Project Manager- Grants, 
by phone at 281-633-7769 or by email at Samantha.gulley@fortbendcountytx.gov . 

NOTICE 
Policy of Non-Discrimination on the Basis of Disability 

Fort Bend County does not discriminate on the basis of disability in the admission or access to, or treatment or 
employment in, its programs or activities. The County's ADA Coordinator is the Director of Risk Management, 
located at 301 Jackson Street, Suite 224, in Richmond, Texas, 77469, telephone 281-341-8630. The Director of Risk 
Management is designated to coordinate compliance with the non-discrimination requirements in Section 35.107 of 
the Department of Justice regulations. 

Fort Bend County will, generally, upon request, provide appropriate aids and services leading to effective 
communication for qualified persons with disabilities so that they can participate equally in the County's programs, 
services, and activities. Anyone who requires an auxiliary aid or service for effective communication or modification 
of policies or procedures to participate in a program, service or activity of Fort Bend County, should contact the office 
of the ADA Coordinator as soon as possible, but no later than 48 hours before the scheduled event. 
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